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The Burgers Restaurant 

540 US-321, Lenoir City 

▪ Thursday, October 27 

▪ 6:00 – 8:00 pm 

 

▪ $12.00 (this includes a $2.00 non-refundable 

administration fee) due at sign up to hold your spot. $10 

will be returned to you at the restaurant.  You are 

responsible for the balance of your meal. 

▪  

▪ Last day for registration or refund – October 20, 2022 

▪ Maximum 25 participants. 

 

Event Coordinator:  Sandy Holt @ uflossem@yahoo.com 708-829-0620 

Join Us  
for Amazing Burgers and Ribs and more 

 


